
 

Terry Fox – Brock’s 10
th

 Annual Walk of Hope 

Dear Parents or Guardians, 

On Thursday September 29
th

, 2016 the students of Brock Public School will be 

participating in a national wide event – The Terry Fox Walk of Hope. 

September is the month chosen by Terry to reflect when he had to stop 

running and when Canadians had to start.  Terry Fox believed that every 

person could make a difference.  Everyone has his or her own special reason 

for participating.  As a school community, our walk is to honor all of our 

families whose lives have been affected by cancer.   

We will be participating in various class activities to learn more about Terry 

Fox and we are collecting donations for the Terry Fox foundation.  This year 

we are collecting toonies and we also have pledge forms available in the main 

office, for those who wish to fundraise more.  If you wish to donate online, a 

link to our school page is available on our school website. OUR GOAL THIS 

YEAR  IS TO RAISE $800 FOR THE TERRY FOX CANCER 

FOUNDATION. 

We will be leaving the school at approximately 9:45 am for a neighbourhood 

walk.  Students are asked to dress appropriately for the weather and they 

should wear running shoes.   We are also asking students to wear something 

blue during the walk.  All classes will return to Brock P.S. by 11:30 am. 

We welcome all parents that wish to accompany us on this special journey.  If 

you can come with us please fill out the bottom part of this letter and return it 

to your son/daughter’s teacher by Monday September 26
th

, 2016. 

If it’s raining we will do our walk on Friday morning. 

Thank you! 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I ______________________ would like to volunteer/walk with Brock on 

Thursday September 29
th

, 2016. 

 

 

Student’s Name:_______________________  Room #________________________________ 


